
Career Night Open House Reschedule

	 Four County Career Center has rescheduled it’s Career Night Open House for the school to 
Monday, January 29, 2018 from 5:00 - 7:30 p.m.  The backup snow date for the Open House is 
January 31, 2018.  The Career Center is located on the corner of State Routes 66 and 34 south of 
Archbold.
	 We invite the public to meet Career Center staff and tour the labs to see the advanced 
equipment and modern facilities in the thirty career and technical programs available to high school 
juniors and seniors from associate high schools in Defiance, Fulton, Henry, and Williams counties.   
	 On-line enrollment will be available that evening for the 2018-2019 school year.
For more information about the January 29th Career Night Open House or other school 
activities, contact the Career Center at 1-800-589-3334, visit our web site at www.fourcounty.net or 
check out our facebook page.


